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From: James Casey < /iSSn@ea® com>
To: eRuREHROS FESTIUPOS@aRlcom>
Subject: RE: 911 Recording
Date: Wed, Jan 16, 2013 8:47 am

http://mail.aol.com/37288-111/a0l-6/en-us/mail/PrintMessage.aspx
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Steve,

I responded to Mark last week on this issue wherein I told him I did initially
think that have the FBI review a new version of the call would be helpful.
However (read my report on this section), after interviewing the Unit Chief who
was responsible for the original FBI review, it was obvious to me they were not
as interested in re-addressing this case as perhaps you were led to believe. 1In
fact they directed me to the Office of General Counsel for any further
follow-up. Also, as I described in the report, after listening to the call more
than 100 times, and interviewing the three experts who were involved in the
investigation early on, it became obvious to me that the evidence in this case
is the original call itself, and any expert's analysis is just that, the
expert's analysis. I pointed out that should this case ever go to court, the
judge would instruct the jury that what "they" hear on the tape is what is the
evidence, not what any expert says they heard. I noted that I heard the call
much different than you did, and did not hear everything you heard or what your
experts heard. But I did hear something, and I heard more than the SSO or FDLE
said they heard. So it is an extremely subjective area of the case.

Concerning the CD, I gave all of the paperwork, reporté, photos, and notes that
I used to Mark. Some of it is in the form of six binders I created of back-up
data (tabs), but anything that was not tabbed was also given to Mark. The only
thing I have retained is an electronic file which mostly consists of documents
you emailed to me.

I am hoping for the best when Mark gives this to the State Attorney.

Jim

Jim Casey
President

James M. Casey, LLC - Intelligence/Diligence/Risk (TM)
EverBank Building

501 Riverside Avenue

7th Floor

Jacksonville, Florida 32202
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From: i . c o | e . o]
Sent: Tuesday, January 15, 2013 10:37 PM
To: James Casey

Subject: 911 Recording

Jim,

When you first started with our case, we spoke about the poor quality version
that was sent to the FBI. You mentioned to me that eventually, you would be able
to get them to listen to the proper version. Will you still be able to do that?
I sent you my only copy of Arlo West's video transcript for when that time came.
If the FBI will not be listening to the recording, could I please have it sent
back to me. I will pay to Federal Express it.

Thanks,

1/16/2013 3:10 PM



